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We wish to give our deepest gratitude for the hard work everyone. You have shown greatest performance 

and professionalism over the month of March 2019. Please keep up the spirit as you can take comfort that 

the majority of Samoa are behind you.  Salute to you all. 

1.  14.03.2019 – Accountability, Authority, And Responsibility (AAR) Course at 
Insel Fehmarn Hotel. The course aims to improve good governance practice 
within our Ministry especially when we are gearing up for the Pacific Games. 

3.  Defensive Driving Course (DDC) 
Graduation. 

The aim of this training is to reduce the 
risk of traffic related accidents 

involving police vehicles it also ensures 
that officers driving police vehicles 
adhere to road rules and apply a 

variety of specific driving techniques.  
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15.03.2019 

29.03.2019 

4.   25. 03. 2019 – The Defense Cooperation Program Talks between 
members of the Samoa Police Service (‘SPS”) and the delegation from the 
Australian department of Defence was held at the Australian High 
Commission office. Also was the presentation of the New Samoa Guaridian-
class Patrol Boat (‘SGPB’) Nafanua ll Vessel Model by the Australian Defence 
to Commissioner Keil. This model is a glimpse of what the Samoa Police is 
expecting from the transition of the current Samoa Patrol Boat Nafanua to 
this new vessel, Nafanua II later this year. 

2.   15.03.2019 – French Navy “La Glorieuse” 
Courtesy Visit to Commissioners Office. 

5. 8.03.2019 – Samoa Police Women 50 Years Celebration  

QUOTE FOR THE 
MONTH 

 
The Harder you 

work for something, 
the greater you’ll 

feel, when you 
achieve it. 

Friendly reminder to all our respective sections, divisions and units if you 
have any initiative to be publish in our upcoming newsletter. Please 

forward them to: 
 

Phone number: 22222 ext.102 
Email: commissioner.sect@police.gov.ws or 

Stats@police.gov.ws 

Note our upcoming operation and activities. 
 
      Nauru Commissioner visit to Police Headquarter  
  Written promotional exam 
     SPS Band Visit Loto Taumafai School at Vaitele       
      Prince of Norway Visit 
     Defensive Driving Course  
      Quarterly Report for Stats 
       Officer selected for Peacekeeping Deployment  
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